
C A tu[ tu[ ONWEAI"TX]I @f VXRGII{XA
Office of the Goc'ernor

Anne B. Holton
Secrecary of Education

June 1, 2016

Robert Maronic
1308 2nd St. SW, Apt. 1

Roanoke, V A24016

Dear Mr. Maronic:

Thank you for your letter regarding concems about cheating on non-SOL tests on laptops.

I appreciate you taking the time to contact me about this important issue.

I have shared your concems with the Virginia Deparlment of Education (VDOE).

VDOE provides supplemental resources to teachers. However, curriculum and

instructional materials, including non-SOL testing and assessments, used in Virginia classrooms

are developed and approved at the local school division level by local school boards.

I would encourage you to continue to work with the local school board to further address

this issue and to share your concems about potential cheating via laptops with your local
superintendent' s offi ce.
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Parrick Henry Building . 1111 East Broad Street . Richmond, Virginia 23219 . (804) ?86-1151 . TTY (800) 828-1120

DELL USER
Highlight


